PRIME MINISTER
SALISBURY

ZIMBABWE RHODESIA 8 August 1979

Mrs. M. Thatcher
Prime Minister of Great Britain

Dear Mrs. Thatcher, S A “Tﬂzaéﬁ/?ﬁq_rq

I wish to express my sincerest appreciation to you for your personal message
presented to me by Mr. Derek Day regarding the position agreed upon by the
Commonwealth Heads of Government on Zimbabwe Rhodesia in Lusaka.

Although I and all the people of Zimbabwe Rhodesia are terribly disturbed
over certain aspects of the Lusaka Accord, I am however appreciative of

the difficulties which were in the background of the proceedings.

I look forward to receiving the full text of your proposals to us.
With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,
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ABEL T. MUZOREWA




